
 

 

    

 

TO:    Mike Van Milligen, City Manager 

 

FROM:  Jeremy Jensen, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Demonstration of Police Use of the Public Safety Cameras – Work 

Session  

 

DATE: March 13, 2023 

 

At the May 1, 2023 Work Session at 5:30 p.m., Police Chief Jeremy Jensen and 

members of the Dubuque Police Department will give a demonstration of how the Police 

Department uses the Public Safety Camera system as a public safety tool, as a 

preventative tool and as an investigative.  I am requesting this work session take place 

at the Dubuque City Hall 3rd Floor. 


